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  Brenda Caldwell has been with 
Miller Management for the past 3 years
in the Client Services Department.

Brenda and her husband,
Dan, recently celebrated 39 years of 
marriage. They had the privilege of 
adopting 4 children and currently have 5 
grandchildren!

  In her free time, Brenda enjoys 
sewing,crocheting, and giving back to
her community.

  “The Lord has blessed me greatly 
with my family, friends and opportunity.
I have learned that I may not be able to 
change the whole world, but I can make
a difference to those in my world. I feel
that is what the Lord asks of all of us.” 
Thanks, Brenda, for all you do for MM!

Staff Spotlight: 
Brenda Caldwell

 
 

 
 

Happy Retirement!
Mike Sexton faithfully dedicated each Tuesday 
morning and Wednesday afternoon for the past 10 
years as one of our North couriers, and we will be 
forever grateful for him.

Mike was always ready with a story. Whether it be 
about his lovely bride he met in grade school or a 
funny joke, he always knew how to get you out of 
your own head. I’m not sure I believed every story 
I’ve heard from this man, but a few things I do 
know to be true: He loves God, his wife, and is a 
hard working guy. We wish this retirement time to 
be special for you and Chrystal.

There is more to be said over on our blog: https:// 
mmsmidwest.wordpress.com/2018/02/
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New Website

Leadership & The Church

Welcome, Beth!

Coming soon: GoodFaithAccounting.com! We are so excited to launch
our new website at the end of this week! Not only will our website 
change, but our email addresses will be changing as well. Now, if

you need to email one of your representatives, just use the template:
firstname.lastname@GoodFaithAccounting.com. Be on the lookout for
more information and additional website training in the coming days.

We invite you to be a part of this year’s “Leadership and the Church” 
conference. A half day of learning and development from known 
thought leaders on Thursday, April 26th. The cost is only $20,
including lunch. To register for the event, or find out more details, visit:
LeadershipAndTheChurch.com

At the beginning of the year, we hired Beth Baum to be our HR 
Generalist. She brings with her three years of HR experience from 
several large Kansas City area employers.
She is excited about Human Resources, nonprofits, and how those
two passions can co-exist.

Captain’s Corner

Malachi 3:10 
“‘Bring the whole tithe into the 
storehouse, that there may be 

food in my house. Test me in this’ 
says the LORD Almighty, ‘and see 
if I will not throw open the flood-
gates of heaven and pour out so 
much blessing that there will not 

be room enough to store it.’”

Verse of the Month

“Managers make good 
decisions, leaders make 

tough decisions. Make the 
tough decision to make 

financial integrity a priority in 
your ministry.” 
- Glenn Miller.

Office Hack

Don’t just hit “save” - back 
up your files. We’ve all heard 

stories of how someone has lost 
data due to a virus or harddrive 
fail. Have you taken any action 
to guard against that happening 
to you? We have a few ideas for 
you on our blog: https://mmsmid-
west.wordpress.com/2018/03/13/

back-up-those-files/

The Happenings
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